Matts Memos
February 11th – 15th, 2019
*Progress Reports- This is just a reminder that progress reports are coming home Thursday, February 14th.. Be sure to get all of those homework assignments turned in. Homework should be an easy way to boost your child’s grades, not hinder them. Please be sure to sign and return the envelope as well as the actual progress report on Thursday 
**Conferences – The second round of 3rd grade conferences will be held on Tuesday, February 12th.  The sign-up sheet is on the table as soon as you walk into the building by Mrs. Carr’s desk. Conference time slots are first come, first serve. Please be sure to mark your calendar for this day. 
***Parent volunteers needed- 3rd grade will be heading to the Phillips Center on Thursday, February 21st. We will be watching a play bout Aesop’s life, fables and morals, and several timeless stories. The cost will be $10. Please be sure to send the money with the permission slip. I cannot accept a permission slip without money. THANKS ! 
****No School – Just a heads up, there will be no school on Monday, February 18th, in observance of Presidents Day. 

*****Valentine’s Day Celebrations – 3rd grade will have our Valentine’s Day Celebration on Thursday, February 14th. Our room moms have sent out information. Please feel free to come join us and spend some time with these precious Valentines. 😊 
******Reminder of homework change - The students should have started marking their own words on their flashcards for the weekend homework.  The students need to mark the CVC’s, short and long vowels, syllable marks, and any other rules we have discussed. We will review the markings in class to be sure they have the words correctly marked. 
*******Water Bottles and Snack- Please be sure your children have a fresh water bottle and healthy snack each day. As the year progresses, we are having some difficulties with remembering either a snack or water bottle or sometimes both. Please also remember that if your child’s snack requires utensils to pack those as well. THANK YOU! ( 
********School Days- Please be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: beginning chapter 12 in math, beginning our new social studies chapter, our word of the week - humble, club day, and what is going on in Art, PE, and Morning Meeting. 
********Tip of the week- De-stress to Feel Your Best - Continuing with this month’s theme of heart health, try to make time for stress relieving activities. Read a book, do a puzzle, listen to music or go dancing! Spending time with someone you care about is a great way to De-stress.
Spelling List
(words ending in ious) 

 glorious

obvious

previous            furious
   mysterious
 devious 

various 

studious            hilarious
   tedious
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
______________________________________________________________________________
Signature______________________________________________________________________

